
 

Semana Santa 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   Schools in Guatemala schedule vacation the week before 
Easter (Semana Santa or Holy Week), so our Agua Viva 
staff and house parents worked together to plan an exciting 
week of fun and games.   The activities were carefully cho-
sen and required many hours of planning and supervision. 

   Thank you to all the teams that have given us so many fun 
game ideas over the years...the children had a blast!  

 

Sunrise Service 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   On Easter morning we gathered all children at Agua 
Viva together for a sunrise service to celebrate the resur-
rection of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Pastor Dave 
reminded everyone that with each and every sunrise we 
can remember that Christ not only died for our sins, but 
rose again and is preparing a place in heaven for all 
those who believe and give their lives to Him.   

   We love these special moments to focus our children 
on the good news of the gospel and we pray that they all 
see each new day as an opportunity to decide to live for 
Christ and experience the amazing love, joy, and peace 
that He brings to our lives! 

 

Advancing to the Next Level 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   During a special devotional one evening, Pastor Dave 
shared about growing in a relationship with God.  He 
pointed out that we need to "advance to the next level" in 
our relationship with God and make sure we really know 
him and not just know about him.   

   Pastor Dave tied these lessons to the idea of advanc-
ing video game levels and had all the children come in 
costumes. This is a lesson that will stick in their minds for 
years to come! 
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Guatemala Childrenõs Mission  
 

Scheduling Teams: John Salisburyð avmissions@gmail.com  
Child Sponsorship: Jennifer Spatarað avsponsorship@gmail.com 
 

If you do not receive acknowledgement of your contribution of $20 or 
more, please contact Mike Laughlinð laughmi@bellsouth.net. 

 
     

  
       Guatemala Childrenôs Mission is a Florida not-for-profit corporation.  It is a 501 (c) (3) 
organization.  Donations are tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.  Guatemala Chil-
drenôs Mission has no paid officers or directors, and does not employ professional fundrais-
ers.  Financial information may be obtained from the Florida Division of Consumer Services.  
To access their website, type: ñFlorida Division of Consumer Servicesò and click on ñGift 
Giverôs Guide,ò and then type in ñGuatemala Children's Mission.ò Registration # CH9323.  
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE 
OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE 
WITHIN THE STATE (1-800-435-7352). REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSE-
MENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.   

 

Life After Agua Viva: Eimer 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   Eimer lived at Agua Viva from age 12 to 18 finishing 
middle school and high school with a certification in 
teaching.  Since he left here 6 years ago, he found a 
job working in the artisan trade weaving cortes (the 
traditional women's skirts here in Guatemala). While he 
enjoys the work, his long term goals are to return to 
school, study agriculture, and eventually work in farm-
ing and with animals.  

   Eimer came to know the Lord while he lived at Agua 
Viva.  He related over and over his thankfulness for the 
Bible teaching he received. He wants to pass on his 
thanks to everyone who makes Agua Viva possible and 
prays that the Lord rewards you all abundantly! 
 

Staff Appreciation 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   Our Agua Viva Director, Evy, arranged a special ac-
tivity at a nearby park for our Agua Viva staff and 
house parents. They care for the children at the home 
each day, prepare meals, and maintain the buildings 
and grounds.   These dedicated individuals are a huge 
blessing to all of us associated with Agua Viva.   
 

 

My Prayer Now 
(Submitted by Brenda Perez, Sherwood Oaks Christian Church) 
 

   For the past two years, Iôve spent my Spring Break at 
Agua Viva, and I have yet to think of a better way to 
invest my time. Being in such a beautiful place with 
children who have lived nightmares yet manage to 
smile ALL THE TIME is the sweetest thing a person 
can experience.  
   Our team and I had the experience of a lifetime. We 
laughed together, painted houses together, painted 
each other, made cabinet doors together, cried togeth-
er, and, best of all, learned together about how infinite 
Godôs love is for every one of his children all over the 
world. 

   I learned more about gratefulness and joy in one 
short week than I have my entire life. Having the oppor-
tunity to become so close with children of every age is 
quite special. Then, waking up every morning knowing 
that I would see and play with my amigos and amigas 
who would greet me with a tickle attack or a smile or a 
giggle or a hugé a bear hugé is a feeling that is simp-
ly indescribable. 

   My prayer now is that the children will continue to 
grow in their faith. I pray that they find their identities in 
Christ, and that they learn that their worth is absolutely 
priceless; that they understand that each one of them 
was worth dying for.  I hope that they, as well as the 
staff and everyone else there, know how special they 
are, and how each one of them impacted me more than 
they will ever know. 
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